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15th March 2021 
 
PB PLANNING LTD – YORKSHIRE LAND LIMITED REFERENCE 
 
To whom it may concern, 
 
I have worked with Yorkshire Land on a number of projects over the last seven years and it is their attention 
to detail and meticulous thought process that has really stood out for me. Whether a large or small site, 
they do not change their approach. They believe in each and every site they promote, and no stone is left 
unturned to ensure that the site is allocated and/or planning permission obtained for development. Though, 
what really stands out, is their desire to deliver community benefits and a positive local legacy from each 
of their development proposals. 

Should you need any further information or wish to discuss any of the points made further, please do not 
hesitate to contact me.  
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
PAUL BUTLER 
Director 
 


	PAUL BUTLER

